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No.SBSC/901            Date: 09-09-2025  
 

NOTICE 
 

In continuation of the College Notification dated 28.08.2025 regarding the constitution 

of a Committee to examine the concerns of students relating to the fee hike and other 

associated issues, it is hereby informed that the Committee is in the process of 

finalizing the modalities and deliberating on various aspects to determine whether the 

fee should be reduced or not. The report of the Committee is still awaited. 

It is further informed that, if the Committee recommends a reduction in the fee, the 

reduced amount will be refunded directly to the accounts of the concerned students. 

Therefore, all students are required to deposit the fee within the stipulated time 

period and should not wait for report of the Committee. 

Furthermore, all the students of III, V, and VII Semester are hereby informed that the 

last date for depositing the Annual Fee has been extended till 15th September, 2025. 

 
(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)  
Principal  
 
Copy to:  

- A.O.(Admin/Accounts)  

- All Students- ERP 
- College Website 


